
 

  

 
Congratulations to everyone for another amazing week at Lower Farm Academy.                          

 Lower Farm Weekly 

Value Awards 
 

Well done to those who have particularly stood out for displaying our school values this week. 

Beech Class      Birch Class                                                                    
Rory  All school values   Alex  All school values                                                                 
Anson Resilience & Achievement  Orson All school values                           

Cherry Class      Chestnut Class                                      
Kaelan  Achievement  Resilience  Alan  Achievement                                                        
Amelia Resilience & Integrity                Enzo  Achievement                             

Elder Class      Elm Class                                                     
Theo  Achievement     Freddie Achievement & Resilience                            
Jennifer Care & Integrity                 Matthew Achievement & Integrity                                         

Hazel                                                              
Hayley All school values                                                          
Alexander Achievement                                                                      

Friday 23rd June 2023  

  
 

 

                                           Attendance   
For week beginning 19th June:  
 
Beech Class:   92.0%  
Birch Class:     97.1%  
Cherry Class:   96.5% 
Chestnut Class:  98.0%  
Elder Class:   94.6%  
Elm Class:     100% 
Hazel Class   96.4% 
 
Congratulations to those classes that have reached an  attendance of 97% or above.   It would 
be great to see every class reach 97% next week.       

Dates for your Diary  
 

 
 

Saturday 1st July:  Sports Day / Summer Fayre - everyone welcome 
           Sports Day 10:30 - 12:00  
           Summer Fayre 12:00 -  14:00                          
Monday 10th July:  School Induction Day (please note this is the new 
date) 
Monday 24th July:  End of Year Disco 17:00 - 19:00 
Tuesday 25th July:  Non-school uniform. School finishes at 13:30 for 
summer holidays    



 

  
Year 3 Fathers and Caregivers Celebration  

 

Year 3 had a fantastic afternoon last Friday afternoon to celebrate Father's 
Day. 
 
We enjoyed making Forest Crowns in the Yurt, and cooking pancakes on 
the campfire (although the best part was eating them!).  
It was wonderful to welcome our parents/caregivers and share some of the 
Forest School activities with them. 
 

We hope you all had a wonderful weekend, and wore your crowns with 
pride. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 












